
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

USERS OF THE CHILDREN’S ROOM 

 

The Children’s Room contains materials suitable for children under the age of 13 and is designed 

to provide a safe and comfortable space for children of their own age.  Accordingly, access to the 

Children’s Room is intended to be limited to: 

 

• those under the age of 13 

• those persons who are accompanying or assisting children under the age of 13 in 

selecting materials 

• those persons 13 years of age or older for whom such material is appropriate for their 

reading abilities, while browsing only 

• those persons 13 years of age or older who are accompanied by an aide and for whom 

browsing, sitting, or reviewing materials in the Children’s Room is appropriate for their 

developmental level 

• those parents or guardians who are selecting materials for the use of their children, while 

browsing only 

 

Other adults and persons over the age of 13 are encouraged to use the adult area of the library for 

browsing, sitting, or reviewing materials in depth. 

  

The Library reserves the right to direct patrons to the appropriate areas of the library. 
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